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Happy Anniversary!
Amand Lause 8/31 - 10 years
Angie Bowyer 9/2 - 11 years
Dan Fallahay 9/4 - 18 years

Josh Cleary 9/5 - 8 years
Kory Williams 9/6 - 3 years

William Woody 9/7 - 26 years
Jason Evans 9/7 - 9 years
James Cline 9/8 - 5 years

Nesyer Martin-Perez 9/9 - 1 year
Daniel Walton 9/9 - 1 year
Barry Beyer 9/11 - 11 years

Taliena Naquin 9/11 - 2 years
Carl Banks 9/12 - 3 years

Jeff Sampson - 8/30
Tyrone Jenkins - 8/31

Deb Lopez - 9/1
Chris Napier - 9/1
Richard Price - 9/1

Gary Gribbons - 9/3
Andrew Thompson - 9/3

Laura Baird - 9/5
Enrique Pena - 9/5

Andrew McKeown - 9/6
Yailet Williams - 9/6
Jeremy Brown - 9/7

Becky Thompson - 9/8
Leroy Tody - 9/8
Alan Wells - 9/9

Michael Yates - 9/9
Jervon Tull - 9/9

Charles Pace - 9/11

Clean Inspections!
Glenn Cissell - Level III - $25
Michael Colvin - Level I - $50

DRIVER REFERAL PROGRAM
M&M is looking for qualified drivers to join our team!

We are hiring and need your help finding good,
quality driver candidates that meet the following

qualifications: Positive Attitude, Time
Oriented/Reliable, Team Player, Strong Work Ethic,

Attention to Detail, and Safety Oriented

 If you refer someone and they are hired, you will
receive a $2000 referral bonus paid over the course

of a year ($500 per quarter). The new hire must
remain employed for the entire span of the year for

you to receive your full bonus. See below for the pay
structure: 

1st pay period after 90 days $500
1st pay period after 180 days $500
1st pay period after 270 days $500
1st pay period after 360 days $500



SCHOOL IS BACK IN SESSION
As the new school year begins, we want to remind everyone to stay alert and cautious

on the roads. Please be mindful of school buses making frequent stops and always
obey posted speed limits in school zones. Children may be walking, biking, or crossing
the street—often unpredictably—so it’s crucial to slow down and stay attentive. Thank

you for your continued hard work and dedication to safety!

GE PAPERWORK
Attention GE drivers: please make sure you are turning in your paperwork and also
turning it into the correct location. If you have any questions, please contact your

dispatcher. Thanks for your attention to this matter. 

If you have a DOT physical or a CDL coming due you must renew 30 days or more in
advance. You can make an appointment to renew your DOT Physical with the onsite

nurse practitioner on Mondays at the main office in Louisville. Louisville based
drivers may also renew at Baptistworx or Concentra. Sharonville, OH or Newport, MI

based drivers you must renew your DOT physical at Concentra. If you need or want to
use Concentra, call Paula at 2760 for authorization at a Concentra location.

Morristown, TN drivers you must renew at Health Star in Morristown or Talbott,
appointments are required. When you renew your physical, your CDL or if you will be

delayed in renewing, please notify Paula at extension 2760.

ATTENTION ALL CDL HOLDERS

Monthly On-Line training is mandatory and a condition of employment. Employees
are required to complete assignments by the last day of the month. Failure to do so
will result in disciplinary action. If you have any questions or concerns, please speak

to your immediate supervisor or contact a member of safety. 

MONTHLY ONLINE TRAINING


